
 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 

BILTON SCHOOL                                            

NEWSLETTER 

28
TH

 June 2024 

Be the best you can be! 

Respect, Resiliance &Kindness



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

  

Top HAPS Earners Last Week     

HEAD TEACHERS BLOG 

 
Eleanor B                                       (8B3)                                     36 Haps                                    

Bilva R                                           (7B3 )                                    32 Haps  

Baani C                                          (7A2)                                    31 Haps           

Martha D                                       (7B4)                                    31 Haps     

Sunetra S                                        (7A2)                                   30 Haps 

 

Amelie L (8B1)  

 

Lovely photos this week from Ava S, Year 10 

 

WEEK 104 

Head teacher Review of the Week 
A fantastic week showcasing a variety of talents in all aspects of Bilton school 
life.  The performances at the Stowe Valley Arts Festival at the Belgrade Theatre 
on Wednesday were amazing to see, a real testament to the staff and students 
who have worked tirelessly on this throughout the year.  World Culture Day was 
a real celebration of the culturally diverse nature of Bilton and is testament to 
the inclusive nature of the school.  I would also like to praise the Year 10 and 
Year 12 students who have approached their end of year exams impeccably in 
terms of their behaviour and attitude.  

As a school we now have a Facebook page and I invite you to join and see that 
huge range of activities and learning that is undertaken within the school.  I 
would also like to thank all the parents who have taken the time to complete the 
parent survey 
Kind regards, 
Jayne Delves  Headteacher. 

Headteacher, Bilton School 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Jayne Delves  - Headteacher, Bilton School 

 



 
 
 
 

  

Maths 
“This term’s maths brilliant board featured some great 
work from year 8. Examples of the neat work can be seen 
in the maths corridor by K11. Students from this term 
include: Vaishnavi K, Dara S, Gracie B, Sofia J, Sam W, 
Njomza H, Erin M, Maizy L, Jessie P, and Lola H. Well 
done to these students for their excellent presentation. 
Let’s see who ends up on the board next!” 
 



 
 
 
 

 

  

ENGLISH 
Some great work from 9aEN3, who are getting in good 
habits for GCSE by making some revision posters about 
the characters in “An Inspector Calls”.  
 



 
 
 
 

  

 

Another crafty lesson in the Drama department this week! Year 
7 have put their creativity to the test by exploring costume 
design, making their own pirate hats for ready for their 'Treausre 
Island' final performance at the end of term. Well done to 
Saswathan, Rai, Kaelan, Mia and Jaanavi in particular, great 
work!  

 

Drama 



 
 
 
 

  

Drama Yr 9 Residential to Dearne Valley 

Year 9 travelled to Dearne Valley this week to test their resilience 
in an jam-packed activity adventure! The sun shone, pupils 
challenged themselves and everyone had a great time all round.  
Another successful Character & Culture trip and is all adds to the 
pupil’s memorable experience of their school life.  Thanks to our 
teachers for running the trip and to the pupils for showing 
respect, resilience and kindness. 
 



 
 
 
 

  

English                            Charity  Fund Raising 
 Last Friday, our pupils all came in to school in                 
Non-Uniform, although it was wonderful to see                   
their style, the main point was to raise money for a worthy 
local charity – Our Jay Foundation.  This charity promotes 
and works towards there being accessible defibrillators 
across local areas.  So far the amount raised for this 
charity by Bilton Students is £871 and the donation link in 
ParentPay will be open until  Thursday 27th June.  We 
thank the pupils and their families for being so generous. 
Respect, Resilience Kindness. 
  

 Character & Culture 

In Character & Culture today Year 9 had a powerful and 
impactful presentation from Just Like Us – an LGBT+ Young 
People's Charity. 



 
 
 
 

  

Character & Culture 

WELLBEING 

Online discussion and question session for dads of autistic individuals 
Tickets, Sat, Jul 6, 2024 at 10:00 AM | Eventbrite 



 
 
 
 

  

Charity Library Competition 



 
 
 
 

  

Competition 
Please see your Art Teacher for more details 



 
 
 
 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Important information for year 13 & 11 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Trips 

3rd July  -Bowling – Year 9 

8th July – National Space Centre – year 8 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Safety Reminder for Students 



 
 
 
 

 

Safety Notice Reminder for students 


